Suzanne Anderson

I am a resident of Corona de Tucson, one of the closest communities to the proposed Copper World
mine, and I have worked in the mining industry since 2014. Currently, I am employed at a mineral
resource-related school at the University of Arizona, where future mine employees learn advanced
and modern methods for operating mines responsibly and sustainably. Through my experience and
professional connections, I know individuals at Hudbay who are committed to following and
exceeding environmental regulations. Given my background and understanding of the industry's
advancements, I am not concerned about the air quality impacts for myself, my husband, or our four
children. From my review of the air permit application, it is clear that Hudbay is in full compliance
with the law. I fully support Hudbay's Copper World project and its potential benefits to our
community and the mining industry.



